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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

 

The activities that will occur this summer are still up in the air. 

 

As a district, we are making plans for a safe in-person summer school experience.  

We believe that we have the capacity to create a safe and educationally relevant 

summer school experience.  We can find ways to protect students and staff and have 

been planning on how to do so for weeks. 

 

Currently, in person summer school is slated to start June 29.  Yet, we are at the 

mercy of the state.  At this point, we do not have clearance from them to run our 

program.  We will keep you posted on our summer school programs. 

 

Summer CARE and camps are also up in the air.  We are struggling with how to run 

these camps and our CARE program in a socially distant and safe manner.  We 

continue to examine all options.  We again will keep you posted on if these programs 

can run.  

 

We are in the home stretch of this school year.  Some of you have expressed that what 

you want most from this school year is for it to be over.  I can understand how you 

feel.  It is certainly not what we expected and it has certainly been a struggle at times. 

 

But, continue to encourage and support your children.  Work that they can do in this 

last couple of weeks is not wasted work. 

 

Thank you for continuing to support and work with us. We are in this together. 

 

Steve 

 

Gratefully and Appreciatively, 

Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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